
TAX CERTIFICATES
2023/24

The remaining members who do not have 
valid email addresses, will receive hard copies 
via their Employers.

If you haven’t received your tax certificate via 
email by 30 June 2024, it means the Scheme 
does not have your correct email address.

Kindly contact Client Liaison to assist you with 
updating your email address:

Tel: 014 590 1700 or 080 000 6942
Email: phclientliaison@platinumhealth.co.za

Platinum Health (PH) Tax Certificates for the 
tax year ending 29 February 2024 are 
electronically distributed to members with 
email addresses.
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